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In con8nua8on of our earlier Writ Pe88on no.39685/2016 wherein an interim order was issued, 
a fresh writ pe88on No.7376/2017 has been filed as directed by the Hon’ble Judge on 
22/3/2017. This Writ Pe88on came up hearing on 27/3/2017 and fresh no8ces where ordered 
to be served to the respondents namely GIPSA,UIIC,NIC and OIC. Two weeks 8me has been 
given by the Hon’ble court to the respondents, which would essen8ally mean that the case 
would tenta8vely come up for hearing on 10/3/2017 or days a\er that. We are expec8ng a 
posi8ve outcome this 8me around and it should happen very soon. 

A jist of the Interim order is as follows: 

“Though the Check-Off exercise is scheduled to take place on 16.11.2016, to safeguard the 
interest of all the par8es, it is made clear that the result of the check-off exercise would be 
subject to the result of the writ pe88on”. 

Meanwhile we wish to inform our comrades that representa8ons have been sent to The 
Chairman, OBC Parlimentary Commicee, New Delhi as well to the Ministry of Finance, New 
Delhi for an all inclusive Check-Off without any discrimina8on on the mode of appointment 
(Open Compe88on or Reserva8on Quota) as announced by GIPSA in its lecer dated 
11/11/2016, wherein it has announced Check-Off only for those who are “Recruited as OBCs”. 
In hot pursuit of our goal for Check-Off to all OBCs, we are leaving no stone unturned 8ll the 
same is achieved. 

At this point in 8me we would like to reveal with more authen8city as a corollary to what was 
stated in our circular dated 15.02.2017, that the Writ Pe88on No.40209/2016 by an OBC en8ty 
was filed on 15.11.2016 and was disposed of on 16.11.2016 (Check-Off for OBCs was announced 
by GIPSA on 11.11.2016). 

We wish to once again reiterate that we will neither mislead nor misinform our fellow 
comrades and will only present true facts and take this movement further in the interest of 
our community as a whole. Lets be unified.  
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